
 

 

16 Bluehaven Walk 

         HOOK 

          RG27 

9SX 

Tel. 01256-765367 

elizabeth_hole@hotmail.com 

           

22nd June 2020 

 

Dear Parent 
 

FUN LUNCHTIME SPANISH CLUBS, HEATHERSIDE JUNIOR SCHOOL (currently running online) 

Would you like your child to have a head start in Spanish before they go to secondary school? At ViVA Languages we 

believe language-learning should be fun, active and enjoyable; our course is topic-based and structured to 

accommodate both beginners and improvers. These are just some of the ways your child can learn languages with us: 
 

ACTION GAMES:  JUMPING GAME   CHAIRS GAME 

MEMORY GAMES: WHAT'S MISSING?  BINGO   PAIRS  

SPEAKING GAMES: RUN AND FIND  PICTIONARY  SECRET LEADER   
 

HOW DO I ENROL MY CHILD? 

 Fees payable by 11 monthly standing order payments of £19.09, or termly in advance (£70) 

 Email me at the above address to reserve a place, or return the form below as soon as possible to the 

above address (NO PAYMENT needed at this point) 

 Places are allocated on a first come, first served basis  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Elizabeth Hole 

ViVA Languages 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please reply as soon as possible (by email/post, not to the School Office please) 

 

Email: elizabeth_hole@hotmail.com or return form to Elizabeth Hole, 16 Bluehaven Walk, Hook RG27 9SX  

Please reserve a place for my child in the ViVA Languages Spanish club at Heatherside Junior School 

 

By submitting this form I agree to my details being used in sole connection with the intended enquiry 

 

Child’s name (block letters please)……………………………………………………………………………………………………………  Year in Sept ……………… 

   

Parent’s/Guardian’s Name (Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms)..………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Tel No …………………………………………………email address……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

PLEASE NOTE: THIS CLUB IS CURRENTLY RUNNING AS A VERY SUCCESSFUL FUN ONLINE CLUB. ‘IN-

SCHOOL’ CLUBS WILL NOT BE STARTING UNTIL AT LEAST HALF-TERM, SO OUR ONLINE CLUB WILL 

CONTINUE. This is held after school hours on Thursdays for 40 minutes, and fees are the same. 
 

If your child is uncertain regarding an online club, we may be able to offer a trial session prior to committing to 

the place. Please feel free to contact me if you have any queries.  
 

mailto:elizabeth_hole@hotmail.com

